
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 I've been going to MG meets for going on 40 years, but I can't remember a weekend 
that had any better weather for top down MG driving. The only moisture you saw was the 
dew on the cars if you got up early enough.  
 
 This Ohio Chapter event had it all; great weather, thirty plus T-Series MGs, A tour of 
the Frank Lloyd Wright  Westcott House, and a 50 mile covered bridge tour. 
 
 If you weren't there it is a memory you will never have (pity). 
  
   Many thanks go out to Peter and Lora Jollis for putting on this event! 

 The parking lot at the Ramada had a 
reserved space designated that  was ultimately 
filled with one MGB, one MGA and the 
balance of about thirty T-Series  cars. 

 The hospitality room was constantly receiving people who were checking in on  
Friday  evening. Many of these old friends we only see twice a year at the Ohio GOOFs. 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Saturday morning we all set off on a short drive to the Westcott House 
in Springfield, Ohio.  For those of you who are not aware, Springfield was a 
very wealthy community back in the early 1900s. Agricultural equipment and 
other industrial suppliers were based in Springfield. 
 
 Mr. Westcott was involved in these industries along with his producing 
of the short lived, Westcott automobile.  
 
 The thirty plus MGs looked very impressive parked in front of the  
FLW house. 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 After the house tour, we all set off on a wonderfully scenic 50 mile 
covered bridge tour. We drove over two and next to three more.  
 
 Above, Fred Kuntz is out as usual in his beautiful TC and below I'm in 
the back seat of Tom and Joan Baumgadner's YT approaching the entrance of a 
covered bridge.  



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 With this event happening only fifty miles away, I'm surprised that only one 
SWOT member showed up other than the usual suspects that always have travel to 
the Ohio Meets (Peter and Lora Jollis, Dave and Pat Zyp, Jim Williams and Jane 
Grimm, Greg and Cindy Garnett, John Libbert, John Olman and Allison Repp, and 
Jim Pesta). 
 
 I believe that Bob and Jeanne Hanseman were the only SWOT members who 
attended for the first time. If anyone else from our group attended, I was not aware 
and  I apologize not speaking with you.. 
 
 It seems that everyone enjoys the stories that are told about past events but I 
notice that there are very few who are willing to participate in the events even when 
they are only fifty miles away from their homes. 

In Conclusion; 


